
School Advisory Committee   Bamberg Middle High School  

October 15, 2012 
 

MINUTES 

 

Members present:  Kim Holden,voting member and  Parent; Marianna Miller, voting member and 

Parent, Theresa Jones, voting member and Teacher; Ken Harvey, Principal; Ken Younkin,Assistant 

Principal, Christian Encarnacion, Student; William Schofield, FRS. 

 

Meeting was called to order at 3:33.   

 

Election of Officers 

Marianna Miller was nominated as Chair.  She ran unopposed and was elected by acclamation. 

Kim Holden was nominated as Vice Chair.  She ran unopposed and was elected by acclamation. 

Theresa Jones was nominated as Secretary/Parliamentarian.  She ran unopposed and was elected by 

acclamation 

 

Commander’s Comments 

None 

 

SLO Comments 

None 

 

Principal’s Report 

Mr. Harvey reported the following: 

 we have 251 students at BMHS.   

 Homecoming was a success at BMHS last week.  The carnival had higher attendance than last 

year.  The parade with the Samba Band went very well with rain letting up and double rainbow 

appearing for the parade and bonfire.  The high school won the football game 22 to 12 against 

Rota.  Rota was invited to the dance and were treated cordially and well.   

  SAT is November 3 at Bamberg MHS 

 PSAT is Wednesday, October 17 from 0800 to 1100 

 Immunization permission forms for influenza went out to parents.  Immunizations for influenza 

will be done during seminar with teams from Bamberg Health Clinic going to the seminars to 

immunize students and teachers.   

 

 

 



New Business/Information  

 

SAC meetings were established for the 2012-13 school year as follows: 

 December 3, Monday, 3:30 in the Large Conference Room at BMHS 

 February 4, Monday, 3:30 in the Large Conference Room at BMHS 

 April 1, Monday, 3:30 in the Large Conference Room at BMHS 

 

An email account for contact with SAC Chair and Vice Chair for communication purposes will be 

established with a link from the BMHS home page.  Chair, Marianna Miller, will work with BMHS to link 

the email for use as soon as possible.  The link will be announced in the Bulletin.  Concerns must follow 

the guidelines for issues submitted to SAC.  Other issues not pertaining to SAC will be forwarded to 

BMHS administration. 

 

Old Business 

None 

 

Open Forum 

None 

 

Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 1600 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

Theresa Jones, SAC Secretary 


